
The appointment dates of all foreigners, who have applied for a residence permit in Istanbul and who 
made an appointment between 19 March 2020 and 22 April 2020, are rescheduled between 
01.06.2020 and 30.06.2020. The foreigners who specify their phone numbers as their communication 
preferences will also be informed by the General Directorate through SMS.

New appointment dates updated according to your old appointment date are given in the table below.

1.
2.Only appointment dates have been updated and no changes have been made in the appointment time and 
place. (For example: Appointment at 10.00 on 19.03.2020 is changed to appointment at 10.00 on 
01.06.2020)

3. Foreigners who have already completed the application process will not be subject to any loss of rights.

Statement Regarding Appointment Dates 
of Foreigners 
Applying for Residence Permit in Istanbul

No action will be taken regarding your application before the updated appointment date.

Old Appointment Dates New Appointment Dates


